
 

 

 
 

 
   January 14, 2025 
 
 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

 

Please be advised that effective immediately, due to improved market conditions, Nucor Tubular 
Products will increase pricing on all new orders for HSS, pipe, mechanical and piling products 
by US $40/ton.  

 

All orders currently on our books will be price protected for shipment through February 14, 2025.  
This increase will apply to all unconfirmed quotes and contracts.    

 

We at Nucor Tubular Products value your relationship and look forward to serving your needs in 
the future. Please feel free to contact your NTP Sales Representative if you have any questions. 
We appreciate your business and your continued support. 

 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Doug Rife, Group Structural Sales Manager 
Alex Ostoich, Regional Sales Manager-NTP North 
Jason Hollis, Regional Sales Manager-NTP South 
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